
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From early February 2016, Georgiou on behalf of the 
Department of Transport and Main Roads will be 
carrying out works to upgrade Southport–Burleigh 
Road (Bermuda Street), between Fremar Street and 
Rudd Street, Broadbeach Waters.  

The upgrade will provide long-term benefits to the 
community by increasing the road network capacity and 
improving the traffic flow across the Gold Coast.  

Construction is expected to be completed by mid 2016. 
Please note that weather, contractor and site conditions 
may affect this work schedule.  

About the project 
Key features of the upgrade include: 

• creation of a third traffic lane in both directions 

• pavement resurfacing and median works  

• upgrades to the Rudd Street and Fremar Street 
intersections 

• service protection works and relocations 

• drainage works 

• revised linemarking and signage. 

What to expect  
• Changed traffic conditions including reduced speed 

limits and detours within the works zone. Please 
follow signage and obey traffic controller directions.  

• Construction activities may cause increased noise, 
dust, light and vibration around the work site. Impacts 
will be monitored and minimised where possible. 

• Increased congestion and traffic on Southport–
Burleigh Road and surrounding routes for the duration 
of works. 

• Changes to pedestrian access around the work zone. 
Changes will be signed to safely direct pedestrians. 

• Permanent removal of on-street parking. Parking will 
be removed as major construction starts. 

• Work will generally take place between the hours of 
6am to 6pm, Monday to Saturday. 

• For safety reasons, some work must be carried out at 
night when traffic volumes are low. Nearby residents 
will be notified in advance of night works. 

• The contractor Georgiou is responsible to ensure that 
access to private driveways is maintained at all times.  

Changes to kerb and driveways 
Some private driveways will be altered as part of these 
works.  

If your driveway is affected, you will be contacted directly 
by a member of the project team before work 
commences.   
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January 2016 

Stay up-to-date 
For general project information visit the Department of 
Transport and Main Roads website and search for 
Southport–Burleigh Road. 

Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects 

To receive regular construction updates via email or 
SMS, please register your details. 

Phone: 1800 227 561* – select option 3 

Email: SouthportBurleighRoadSouth@georgiou.com.au 

Plan ahead and be ready – call 13 19 40 for traffic and 
travel information or visit www.131940.qld.gov.au.  
*Standard call charges may apply.  
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